
21.5161.01000

August 6, 2020

 MEETING NOTICE

Due to public health considerations and in accordance with Executive Order 2020-16, a meeting 
room will not be available to the public for this meeting. A live stream of the meeting will be 
available to the public at: http://video.legis.nd.gov.

Committee  members  have  the  option  of  attending  the  meeting  remotely  or  in  person.  Each 
committee member is asked to notify the Legislative Council at vrichter@nd.gov at least 1 week 
before the meeting date to indicate whether the member plans to attend the meeting remotely or 
in person. Staff will provide committee members with call-in or meeting room information before 
the meeting.

Representative  Bill  Devlin,  Chairman,  has  called  a  meeting  of  the  ADMINISTRATIVE  RULES 
COMMITTEE.

Date: Tuesday, September 15, 2020

Time: 9:30 a.m.

Agenda: Consideration  of  rules  of  the  State  Electrical  Board  carried  over  from the June  9,  2020, 
meeting;  consideration  of  rules  adopted  for  publication  in  October  2020  by  the  Attorney 
General (Lottery),  Game and Fish Department, Industrial Commission (Geological Survey), 
Board of Podiatric Medicine, Education Standards and Practices Board, Secretary of State, 
Department of Human Services, and Real Estate Appraiser Qualifications and Ethics Board; 
consideration of a request from the Public Service Commission for the repeal and amendment 
of obsolete rules; and a presentation of administrative rulemaking statistics for 2019-20

Committee Members: Representatives  Bill  Devlin,  Rick  Becker,  Josh  Boschee,  Kim  Koppelman, 
Andrew  Marschall,  Brandy  Pyle,  Dan  Ruby,  Bernie  Satrom,  Vicky  Steiner, 
Nathan Toman, Robin Weisz; Senators Joan Heckaman, Jerry Klein, Randy D. 
Lemm, Nicole Poolman, David S. Rust

Staff Contact: Vonette J. Richter, Legal Division Director

Any member unable to attend this meeting is asked to notify this office as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

/S/
John Bjornson
Director

JB/JJB
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